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Legacy Preparatory Christian Academy – Jack Granack Signs Letter of Intent 

Legacy Preparatory Christian Academy (Legacy Prep) 2019 senior, Jack Granack, signed a letter of intent 
with St. Edward’s University in Austin, Texas. Granack will graduate on May 17, 2019 from Legacy Prep 
and will be playing baseball for St. Edwards.   
 
“I am super excited to attend St. Edwards to play baseball and further my education. The opportunity is 
a great fit for me to accomplish my career goals. I cannot wait to get started,” expressed Granack. 
 
Founded in 2005, Legacy is comprised of grades pre-kindergarten through 12th.  Legacy prepares 
students to be successful in college and life by providing a rigorous academic education that is rich in 
opportunities. Legacy is a University Model School certified by the University Model Schools 
International (UMSI), headquartered in Fort-Worth, Texas. Legacy is also accredited by AdvancEd. 



 
Legacy Prep Athletic Director Clint McDonald stated, “We are very proud and excited for Jack as he gets 
to continue his baseball career.  He has put a lot of hours and hard work into gaining this opportunity for 
himself and his family.  St. Edwards is not only gaining a phenomenal baseball player but an even better 
young man!” 
 
This is Granack’s fourth year attending Legacy Prep. He has played football and baseball all four years.  
Granack has been MVP two years in a row for the Legacy Prep baseball team as well as All-State two 
years in a row and All-District three years in a row. He also received All-District and All-State in football 
for the 2017 season. 
 
According to Frank Granack, Jack’s father, “Jack has understood from a very young age that God has 
blessed him with baseball talent. He has combined that talent with a lot of hard work to achieve a life-
long dream of playing baseball in college on scholarship. St Edwards is an incredible university with a 
tremendous baseball program. The tradition at St. Edwards will afford him the opportunity to continue 
his pursuit of playing professional baseball. We are all so very proud and happy for Jack!”  
 
If you would like more information on Legacy Preparatory Christian Academy, please visit 
www.legacypca.org.  Dates for upcoming enrollment informational meetings are listed on Legacy Prep’s 
site.  
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